
 

 

June 25, 2020 

 

Attn: Credit Union Trust Clients 

Re: Essential Businesses and Coronavirus  

As an Essential Business, Credit Union Trust remained open throughout the “Stay Home, Stay Safe” 

directive. We continue to take precautions to keep our team members safe and healthy and are here to 

work with you in the way that best suits you. Appointments may be made and handled in-person, with 

attention given to maintaining social distancing, or remotely, with phone calls, video calls, and electronic 

document options to limit contact. 

Should you have any questions regarding your needs or our preparedness, please do not hesitate to 

contact us directly at 877.730.6109 or info@credituniontrust.com. 

Sincerely, 

 

Robert Sajdak 

President 


